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IMPORTANT NOTICE:

To our valued vendor:

As you may be aware, Magellan Health was acquired by Centene Corporation. At this time,
nothing changes and if something does change in the future, we will notify you in advance.

There will be no immediate change to how you submit your invoices and receive payment.
Continue to send invoices to your same contact information. Payments will continue to be
made as before. Please also continue to work with your same Magellan Health representative.

As always, our relationship with you is important, and we will continue to keep you informed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to the MagellanAP@magellanhealth.com.

Sincerely,

Peggy Lombardo
Sr. Director of Accounting Services
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